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Media Advisory 
For Immediate Press Release  

Mattie’s Call Initiated for Katrina Babb 

July 20, 2020 – (Riverdale, GA) 

The Clayton County Police Department is seeking assistance locating Ms. Katrina Babb 

WHAT:  Mattie’s Call Initiated for Katrina Babb   

WHEN: July 20, 2020 at 0908 hours   

WHERE:         5930 Highway 85 Apt. #501 Riverdale (Clayton County), GA 30296   

DETAILS:   

On July 20, 2020, at approximately 0900 hours, Clayton County Police Officers responded to 

5930 Highway 85 Apt. #501 in Riverdale, GA regarding the call of a missing person. Upon 

arrival, officers were advised that Ms. Katrina Babb (DOB: 5/2/1976) left the location on foot 

at about 6:00 p.m. on Sunday, July 19, 2020, and has not returned. 

Ms. Katrina Babb is described as a forty-four (44) year old white female, 5’ 04” tall, 158 lbs., 

black hair, and brown eyes. She was last seen wearing black pants and a blue jean jacket 

with orange and brown colors on it. Ms. Babb has been diagnosed with Schizophrenia and 

Bipolar Disorder.  

If anyone has information leading to the whereabouts of Ms. Katrina Babb, please contact 

the Clayton County Police Department at 770-477-3550. 

CCPD Case # 20034863 
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Katrina Babb 

DOB: 05/02/1976 

### 

FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT: 

Lieutenant Cherie West, P.I.O. 

Clayton County Police Department  

678.610.4781 PIO Line  

7911 N McDonough St. 

Jonesboro, Georgia 30236 

Email: ccpdpio@claytoncountyga.gov 

 
 

mailto:ccpdpio@claytoncountyga.gov

